From: Joanna Spira

Sent: Wednesday, 18 October 2023 1:50 PM
To: NRC

Subject: Feral cats

Hi,
A family of feral cats has moved under my house. | have called the RSPCA, council, cat protection society and my
local vet. No one can help me because apparently cats are allowed to roam free in NSW. And sadly | haven’t seen

or heard the possums in my garden for a really long time. So | am writing to you because | don’t know what to do,
But | do know that it’s not good for the protection of local species.

Please advise.
Thanks

Jo

Joanna Spira
Double Bay

Sent from my iPhone





